It has been a busy
week For Mill Hill
as we have
welcomed the
Ofsted team into
our school for two
days.

This has been one
Of mYy proudest
times as head
teacher. The
children were an
absolute Credit t0
you, as parents.
They spoke t0 the
inspectors with
confidence and
quiet assurance,
proudly showing all
that we do.
The responses to
the Ofsted parent
view were so
pleasing too,
demonstrating
that we are all
working together
for the good of
the children.
The Milt Hill Family
is fantastic to be
part of! Ohward
and upward Team
Mill Hite
R Bainbridge
Head Teacher
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SCHOOL SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK

Who has impressed their teacher this week?

Mrs Sharp, Nursery - Dominic Smith for showing his learning in all
areas of the Nursery.

Mrs Beck, Reception - Francheska Trapal - for her super attitude
and effort in music.

Mrs Button | Keanan-Oliver Gowlett - for showing
Mrs Newby | our visitors clarity and volume in
phonics.
Mrs Jake Fox - for always trying his best
Withington | to achieve.
Miss Bentley Bickerdike - for a fantastic
Waterworth | attitude towards all his learning.
Mr Gabriel Stanciu - for fantastic effort
Warden | inall his work.
Mrs Jamie Jones - for exceptional manners
Robson | and a great attitude.
Mr Jacob Jones - for showing an excellent
Rochfort |attitude to school life.

Whole School
Attendance
School Target

PACTS A

97%

B
OURTREADING STARS this week are..
TR Toby Rocks
Y1 Alfie Berhhardt
Y2 Ethanh Butcher
Y3 Mohammad Katesh
Y4 Amelia Sobkowiak
Y5 Arnold Nanhor
Y6 Jarvis Wallace




Goodbye Mrs Burn!

After 27 years working at
Mill Hill, three years as
Clerk to the Governors,

and then as Business
Manager, Mrs Burn has
decided to retire at the
end of the month.
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We will miss her, but wish
her well in all that she
chooses to do (we suspect
that she will be taking to
the open road in her
motor home, alongside Mr
Burn and their new puppy
Lunal).

ENJOY YOUR
TRAVELS
MRS BURN!

Parent View
98% of parents who
completed the
questionnaire would
recommend our
school
THANK YOU TO
EVERYONE WHO
RESPONDED!
You can read all the
results by logging on
to
https://parentview.of
sted.gov.uk/parent-
view-
results/survey/result
-print/15938/13

Number of children with
100% attendance:

38

BRILLIANT!
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

17" January Teeth Team Dental Checks

Can anyone help?

We are desperate for small
outgrown wellies for
Reception. Any size 8 -13
would be great!

HAVE A SPRING CLEAR OUT!
BAG UP YOUR OLD UNWANTED
CLOTHES!
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Miss Narramore has arranged our
Bag2school collection

27'* January 2023

Remember you can keep up with school
events on our Facebook page.
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ATTENDANCE

WE ARE GOING FOR
GREEN!

Rec 92%

27" January Bag2School Yr 1
10" February Half Term r
20" February Return to School Yr. 2

95%
96%

6‘“ﬂI1V|arch Bikeability Year 6

Iy Slesity Yours Yr3 | 99%
s Yra | 99%
13%0une  Countryside Day for Yre 3,4,5 and 6 Yrs 96%

WC 19" June Sports Week
7" July Bag2School

Yr6

98%




